

## WAIKAIA SCHOOL

## **NURTURE, ENRICH, INSPIRE**

We are kind / We are responsible / We do our Best

31 July 2025

Dear Whānau,

Last Friday marked our first school assembly for Term 3, and what a lovely way to kick things off together. It was a celebration of effort, values, and community spirit. Congratulations to Evie, who received the June PB4L values award for consistently showing kindness, responsibility, and doing her best. A big thank you to the Waikaia Hotel for sponsoring her special pizza treat. Evie certainly enjoyed every bite! It's always a pleasure to see our tamariki being recognised for living our school values. Keep it up, everyone!

Last week we had our first squash sessions with Terri and Colleen, and what a hit they were. The kids were buzzing with excitement and threw themselves into the challenge with enthusiasm. It was great to see them trying something new, building skills, and having a whole lot of fun along the way. We're looking forward to getting stuck in over the next few weeks and seeing their confidence on the court grow. A big thank you to Terri and Colleen for making it such a positive experience.



Policy review: The scheduled review for term 3 is open. This term's review focuses on student wellbeing and safety policies within the Health, Safety, and Welfare Policy section.

Access this through School docs username: 4036, password: growth

Warm regards, Phillipus and team























## REMINDER BOARD ELECTIONS - note change of date

Nominations will be closing on <u>Wednesday 13th of August</u> (instead of August 4th)

The election date has been moved from September 10th to September 17th - so all nominations must be received by the returning officer (Kate Stone) by Wednesday 13th August at the school office or via e-mail there is also secure box on the front office desk to place nominations in. If anyone needs a spare copy of a nomination form just pop by the office.

